

Memorandum

DATE:

4/28/2021

TO:

Residents of Murray Avenue

FROM:

Christopher M. Ertel, Village Engineer

RE:

Murray Trail Construction

Dear Resident,

The Village of Mariemont assisted by Columbia Township has contracted with Pinnacle Paving and Sealing, Inc. to construct the Murray Trail from Settle Road to Plainville Road. Work is expected to begin on May 3rd and is weather dependent. No Parking will be posted on the parking pads in the median and No Parking will be posted on the north side (Columbia Township side) of Murray Avenue.

Come join us for the Murray Path Groundbreaking ceremony on Friday, April 30th starting at 4pm. The event will be held at the corner of Plainville and Murray. Refreshments will be served.

If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please contact me at 317-2762 or via email at errelcm@gmail.com.

Thank you for your patience during this project.